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L May 11, 1971

Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey
United States Senate

Dear Senator Humphrey:

Your letter of May 6, 1971, transmitting an inquiry
from Mr. Lynn S. Castner concerning a request by
Mr. Steve J. Gadler has been referred to me, Mr,
Gadler has petitioned to make a limited appearance
before the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board now
considering the application of the Consumers Power
Company to construct a nuclear power plant (qsckets
No. 50-329 and 50-330),

Mr. Arthur Murphy, Professor of Law at Columbia
University, is Chairman of this Board and I am en-
closing for your information a copy of a letter sent
to Mr. Castner by MNr, Murphy with respect to this
matter,

Since this is a pending quasi-judicial matter, I am
having your letter along with a copy of my reply
Placed in the Atomic Energy Commission’'s Public Docu=-
ment Room and I am requesting that our corresbondence
be made available to the parties in this preceediag.

Sincerely yours,

bece: Cong. Relations
(?ublic Doc. Room

A. A, Wells, Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board Pu. el

Encl: As stated
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